
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 2015 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in joining Drama Club this year which will take place after 

school on Thursdays from 3pm-4pm starting on 8th October 2015. The club will involve taking part in 

a performance at the end of the school year.  There will also be an opportunity for committed 

members to take part in an organised theatre trip. 

 

There are only 30 available spaces so only students who can commit to the sessions should sign up. 

Attendance is important as all sessions will be rehearsing for a performance and absences will have 

an effect on the success on this. 

 

Please sign and return the slip below to confirm that you have read this letter and agree that your 

child is able to attend Drama Club on Thursdays after school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss L Fisher 

Drama Teacher 

 

 

 

To:  Miss Fisher 

 

I hereby give permission for my child………………………………………………………………… of form …… to attend 

Drama Club on Thursdays after school from 3pm-4pm. I understand that good behaviour will be 

expected during these sessions. 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
 

 


